
Lake Dillon Condominium Association 

 

Memorandum to LDC Owners 

Re: LDC 2015 Annual Owner Meeting 

September 25, 2015 

Dear LDC Homeowner, 

 

Thank you to all owners able to attend the LDC Annual Owner Meeting.   

Please see the enclosed minutes form the meeting along with a list of your new Board of 
Directors.  Also enclosed is a copy of the Declaration and Bylaws that has been approved by 
over 67% of the Owners.  If you have not sent in your approval and would like to do so, a 
consent form is also enclosed. 

Please mark your calendars – The 2016 Annual Owner Meeting will be held on Saturday, August 
6, 2016 at 10:00 am in the LDC Clubhouse. 

Please remember that all Lake Dillon Condominium Association documents can be found on the 
website at www.srghoa.com. 

 

Warm regards, 

The LDC Board 

http://www.srghoa.com/

